
TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

Dear Councilors: 

City of Boston, Massachusetts

Office of the Mayor 

MICHELLE WU 

February 12, 2024 

I transmit herewith a supplemental appropriation Order for various departments for 
FY24 in the amount of six hundred forty seven thousand, two hundred fifty four dollars 
($647,254) to cover the FY24 cost items contained within the collective bargaining 
agreements between the City of Boston and the Service Employees International Union, 
Local 888. The terms of the contract are July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2027. The major 
provisions of the contract include base wage increases of 2%, to be given in January of 
each fiscal year of the contract term and flat amounts of $500, $250, $900, $750 to be 
added to annual salaries in January of each fiscal year, after the percentage increase. The 
agreement also includes an expansion of the clothing allowance, an increase to the 
weekend differential, and compensation reviews of certain position groups. 

As originally presented to you, the FY24 budget request included a Reserve for 
Collective Bargaining - a separate appropriation to fund projected collective bargaining 
increases. A separate order has been filed to reduce that appropriation to support this 

supplemental request. 

I respectfully request your support of this supplemental appropriation. 

Sincerely, 

�L_._ 
Michelle Wu 
Mayor of Boston 

ONE CITY HALL SQUARE I BOSTON, MA 02201 I BOSTON.GOV I 617-635-4500 





Inclusion 

211000 Police Department Personnel Services $262,746 

260000 Inspectional Services Department Personnel Services $851 

300000 Parks and Recreation Personnel Services $2,618 

385000 Boston Centers for Youth and Families Personnel Services $152,044 

387000 Age Strong Personnel Services $25,599 

741000 Boston VETS Personnel Services $6,686 

I HEREBY CERTIFY 

THE FORGOING, IF PASSED IN 
THE ABOV OR WILL BE IN 

ACCO NC WITH LAW. 


